
1240/5(8507) 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR PLANNING AND ENVIRONMENT 

BY DEPUTY S.S.P.A. POWER OF ST. BRELADE 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 22nd SEPTEMBER 2014 

 

 

Question 
 

 

Can the Minister confirm if charges for planning applications are applied evenly to all third sector 

charities and can he provide details of any charities that have exemptions for any or all of these planning 

application charges? 

 

 

 

Answer 
 

I can confirm that charges for planning (and building) applications are applied consistently to all third 

sector charities and I have not approved any exemptions from these charges to any charities in my period 

of office. 

 

 

 

 


